ABILITY Community Bus Service.

The service to Banbury commenced in July 2019 running initially on a Thursday
morning.

As there was sufficient demand the service then increased by running a Monday
afternoon service.

Ability also offered trips mainly to local garden centres and these were greatly
enjoyed enabling the ladies to mix socially.

In March 2020 due to the coronavirus pandemic and the first lockdown the bus
ceased running but resumed after lockdown measures lifted offering a Thursday
service to Banbury for essential shopping from the summer of 2020.

In December 2020 again trips were made to local garden centres adhering to
Government Guidelines which are strictly operated at all times.

The service continues at present once a week to Banbury and service for an
additional day will be reviewed in good course.
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